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Dear Henry:

I was on vacation during late October and early November so that when

I returned I found a mountain of mail and buried inside in a brown
envelope (somehow brown envelopes have the lowest priority!!) was your
excellent paper about standard diagnostic criteria for automated
electrocardiographic systems. I discovered it a few days ago. I agree
with nearly everything you indicated in the paper.

You seem to be satisfied with simply suggesting action. There is need
for active leadership and push in this area, which I think you can
provide. I know of your interest in this topic and hope that you will
find the time to move.

If there is anything I can do, please let me know. With best wishes
for a Happy New Year.

Sincerely yours,

Naip Tuna, M.D.
Associate Professor
Department of Medicine
Box 481
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